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The next board meeting will be          
Friday, Aug. 10th,10:05 AM at 
York Public Library. If any non-
board member would like to attend 
please contact Lucille.                             
NOTE: Next newsletter            
submissions will be on or before 
this date.                                               

The newsletter will be sent to 
those members who request 
it. As always it can be 
downloaded on our website: 

www.iwcne.net 
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                                                MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT                                             

Last year we celebrated completing 25 successful years as a vital part of our 

community. Over the years we have evolved and adapted. Twenty-five years ago the 

internet was in its infancy and a mobile phone was the size of a shoe box! So, it 

stands to reason that we need to update our bylaws. Please read the following                                       

                                                                                                                             

                       TWO NEW BOARD POSITIONS                                                 

         It has been proposed that IWCNE add two new positions to our board:                  

1. Potluck Coordinator                                                                                                        

This is a year round position that requires a lot of effort and coordination. Lynne 

Gass, who serves in this position now, comes to board meetings but does not 

have a vote. It is felt that she (and future members who hold the position) should 

be an “official” member.                                                                                               

2. Tech Coordinator/Web Manager                                                                             

We have a need for this position in several capacities. Having luncheons in     

different locations with different systems and speakers with different needs, it is 

important to have a tech coordinator to set things up. We would also like for the 

coordinator to take over management of our web page, which will save the club 

the money we pay an outside person now.    

Following Article VIII, section 2 of our by-laws, we ask that members read this request 

and come ready to vote at our August luncheon.                                                             

If you have questions, please call or email Charline Ludgate at 207-439-8884 or 

ccludgate@comcast.net                                                                         

          

 

 

The two main fundraising events for IWCNE have traditionally been a Fashion Show, 

usually in the spring, and the Holiday Fair in November. For several years Ellen 

O’Toole has done a wonderful job leading the committee that produces the Fashion 

Show. However, she cannot continue in 2019 and we need to find another member to 

chair this committee and coordinate a Fashion Show (or a different event) in late 

spring 2019. Ellen is willing to teach and talk to you about planning large events and 

helping with all her knowledge. If you are interested in learning more about this 

opportunity (please don’t be shy about learning more), please contact Ellen Farber-

Libowitz, Fundraising Chair at 207-251-1746 or musicalellen@yahoo.com. 
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                     AUGUST CALENDAR             

July 29   Pot Luck                                             

JuL 31    Book Club                                      

Aug 02   Hackmatack                                     

Aug 09   World Cinema                                      

Aug 11   Pot Luck                                         

Aug 20   Francophone                                     

Aug 22    Luncheon                                                             

Aug 28  Book Club 

                IWCNE BOOK CLUB             

Tues, July 31 at 7:00 PM                

Book:  The Widow of the South                            

Author: Robert Hicks                         

Hostess:  Charline Ludgate, 207-439-

8884 or ccludgate@comcast.net.                       

Tuesday, Aug 28 at  7:00 PM             

Book: Beneath the Scarlet Sky             

Author: Mark T Sullivan                             

Hostess: Pamela Patton 508-237-2265 

or patton.pam@gmail.com                                                           

                                              

Please call or email if you plan to come. 

We would love to have new members.                     

                 WORLD CINEMA                                                                                 

Thursday, Aug 9th at 3:00 PM                               

York Senior Ctr., Rt. 1A, York Beach, ME  

Film: Bombshell: The Hedy LaMarr 

Story A 2017 Documentary: 

Remembered as one of the most 

ravishing stars of her day, screen legend 

Hedy LaMarr had brains and beauty - 

which are on full display in this film World 

War II era co-invention of wireless 

communication forms. Cast includes 

Diane Kruger, Mel Brooks and Peter 

                  LES CHANTEUSES                                                                      
Les Chanteuse is in its’ 12th year and continues to perform 5 times a month 

& get donations for our Club. We spread joy wherever we go. Please join 

us!  Call Ellen Farber for details: 207-251-1746 and sing, sing, sing!!! 

FRANCOPHONE 

BONJOUR!  Si vous voulez pratiquer votre maîtrise de la langue française, 

venez nous rejoindre le 3eme lundi de chaque mois pour un déjeuner 

amical et entièrement conduit en français .  Pour plus de renseignements, 

contacter  joyce.marchand@gmail.com. 

POT LUCK 

Jully 29th, Sunday, 5 PM, Marge's in Kennebunk Beach. A trip to the 

beach and a surf and turf meal! Please contact Lynne Gass for reservations 

& directions: 207-607-1305 or email: lynnegass123@gmail.com 

August 11th, Saturday, Luau Pot Luck at Ellen Farber’s (Get out your 

grass skirts). Contact Lynne: lynnegass123@gmail.com 

Support Our Charities - Come to a Potluck Fundraisers.   Please 

remember the potlucks are fundraisers for our charities. The July 29th Surf 

N Turf will be $15 each plus your food and the August 11th Luau will be $10 

plus your food or drinks. 

                                      UPCOMING EVENTS                                                                                                         

 HACKMATACK THEATER FUN RAISERS                                                   

                                                       Reservation Deadline:  

Aug. 2nd  - The Bridges of Madison County          “             July 19th            

Aug. 30th - Dial M for Murder                                 “             Aug. 2nd           

The cost is $20 and we receive $5 per ticket sold PLUS all are             

matinees!  Call or Email Marge with any questions or to make                       

reservations: call 903-491-8065 or mmdunnington@gmail.com. 

                     OPERA MAINE PRODUCTION Friday, July 27th                                     

THE MARRIAGE OF FIGARO - 7:30 PM - at Merrill Auditorium in Portland - 

Tickets are $62.00 for Seniors. We will be meeting for dinner at UNION 

RESTAURANT (across from Merrill) at 5:30 PM. 

Please get in touch with Maria Twomey-Thompson at 207-282-1054 or 

mtt.maine2@yahoo.com for details. 

HOLIDAY FAIR - November 10th 

The August meeting date and time will be announced later. All members 

are invited to help plan and participate. Please call or email Ellen if you can 

attend. musicalellen@yahoo.com or 207-251-1746. 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

Aug 07  Marie Milard                Aug 18 Micky Robinson & Roberta Horn 

Aug 11  Jean Carey                Aug 24 Deidre O’Flaherty 

Aug 15  Ingrid Kelly                         Aug 25 Ellen O’Toole 

Aug 16  Gwyneth Wykes                Aug 31 Mary Lee Pons                                                   

Treasurer’s Report as of July 13, 2018 

Administrative Account       $2,548.74 

Charity Account                    2,324.70 

TOTAL                                $5,007.51 

(Certificate of Deposit $5,007.51)             

Nancy Geyerhahn, Treasurer 

                MEMBERSHIP NEWS                                                                                                         

We are pleased to welcome a returning member. Please add her to your membership directory:                                          

Monique Zombeck                                                                                                                                                                     

5 Chestnut Lane, York, ME 03909 (June-Nov)     1060 Partridge Circle #201                                                                                                                    

Home: 207-363-5786, Cell: 207-351-7060            Naples, FL 34104                                                                                        

mizombeck@gmail.com                                                                                                                                                              

March 27 

We now have 93 members. 



  Social Time: 11:00 AM, Meeting at 11:30, Lunch at noon, followed by the speaker                                                    

 

             NAME:_________________________________________ _______         PHONE________________________                                                                                                              

            Reminder: Cancellations need to be 7 Days before luncheon or you will be asked to pay.                     

                                                                                                                                 

                                                          LUNCHEON BUFFET   

                          Garden Salad with Assorted Dressing                                                                  

                   Sauteed Chicken with Sage Browned Butter, Herb Crusted Haddock                                            

                   Garlic and Rosemary Potatoes, Seasonal Pasta Salad, Haricot Verts                                            

                              Served with Rolls and Butter (GF Bread will be available)                                                   

                                             Dark Chocolate Mousse (GF Option)                                                                     

                      Tea and Coffee will Available at 11:00 AM 

                                               AUGUST LUNCHEON SPEAKER 

Julia Einstein is the Administrator of the Historical Society of Wells Ogunquit. She been very active in creating 

informative community programs which bring people in touch with local history. She will tell us about  

surprising local history and inform us about the many programs available for all ages at the Society 

Headquarters in the Meetinghouse Museum. 

                  TODAY’S SPEAKER: Robert Azzi                                                                

Arab-American Muslim, Photojournalist and Columnist                  

After living in the Middle East for twenty years, based in 

Beirut, New Hampshire born Robert Azzi returned to 

America to continue his work in journalism and interfaith 

dialogue. Mr. Azzi was a Nieman Fellow in journalism at 

Harvard and has been a member of the Leadership Council 

at the Harvard Divinity School and an advisor at Tufts 

University Fletcher School of Diplomacy. He has also served 

as an advisor at Phillips Exeter Academy for Middle-eastern 

and Muslim students. Mr. Azzi would like you to ask him 

anything about his Muslim faith. It is his hope that this open 

dialogue will help reduce misunderstandings between 

people of different faiths.                                                                                        

 

 

          PUT NEW BUSINESS CARD HERE AND PLEASE 

           MAKE IT THE SAME SIZE AS THE OTHERS. 

 Reservation Deadline:  August 21, 20018 

LUNCHEON RESERVATION FORM, Wednesday, August 29, 2018  

  Wentworth by the Sea Country Club, 60 Wentworth Road, Rye, NH            
                                                                                            

PLEASE NOTE: WE WILL NO LONGER BE TAKING PAYMENT FOR LUNCHEONS AT THE                                   

DOOR…..YOU MUST HAVE A PAID RESERVATION  BEFORE THE DEADLINE.                                                     

You can call and make a reservation at 207-229-8785 then send your check for $28.00 to                                                                                                                      

IWCNE, Box 351, Cape Neddick, ME. 03902 OR  go to our website, 

www.iwcnw.net, then go to “events” - then pay with PayPal or Credit Card.                                                        

Once your payment is received you will get a confirmation email or call.  



International Women’s Club of New England 

P.O. Box 351 

Cape Neddick, Maine 03902 

Yearly Luncheon 
Calendar– 2018 

JANUARY 27 

FEBRUARY 24 

MARCH 24 

APRIL 28 

MAY 19 

JUNE 27 (Wed) 

JULY 25 (Wed) 

AUGUST 22 (Wed) 

SEPTEMBER 26 (Wed)     
OCTOBER 27 

NOVEMBER 17 
       The Board strongly                  
encourages members to    
attend the monthly meetings, 
which are integral to IWCNE.  
Luncheons promote friendship, 
introduce new members,          
provide information about club 
activities as well as furthering 
our mission of understanding 
the diversity of cultures in our 
country and throughout the 
world. It is also your             
opportunity to invite friends 
who can learn about the club 
and its various programs and 
projects. 

                                                       GALLERY GOERS                                                
Thursday, August 16th, 10:30 AM. Admission: $8.00. Fuller Rose Garden                
                      10 Willow Ave, North Hampton, NH                                                                                                                
Fuller Gardens is a meticulously kept botanical garden across from the ocean featuring 
thousands of rose bushes and hundreds of varieties that bloom from June through 
October. The gardens are lined with large sculpted hedges, and the rose beds are framed 
by well-kept turf paths. After visiting the gardens, we’ll enjoy lunch at the Galley Hatch in 
Hampton, a short drive from the gardens. Please contact Linda Anderson - 
email: LLANDRYNH@gmail.com or phone: 207-703-3000 if you would like to join us.   

Our thanks to Marion McAuliffe for providing a wonderful lunch after our tour of Emerson 
Wilcox House, Museums of Old York on July 11th. She made us a lovely lunch and we 
donated $10 each to our charity account. It was like a potluck where you didn’t have to 
bring anything. Thank you, Marion, for this great idea. 

ESTABLISHED 1992 

 LOVELY DAY - 

INTERESTING 

SPEAKER - 

GREAT FOOD 

June27th Luncheon at 

Clay Hills Farm                                            

Linda shared her impression of the WCI 

Washington Meeting.                                                                                          

Speaker Susan Richards and long time member 

Gwyneth Wykes. 
Photos compliments of Anna Kristina Sawtelle 


